TSCF 
TANKER STRUCTURE CO-OPERATIVE FORUM
2013 SHIPBUILDERS MEETING
On 23 -24 October 2013， In Shanghai，China
Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to announce that the Tanker Structure Co-operative Forum (TSCF) 2013 Shipbuilders Meeting (SBM) will be held on 23 -24 October 2013 in Shanghai, China. 

The Tanker Structure Co-operative Forum was founded in 1983 with the goal of allowing members to exchange knowledge and experience in order to gain a better understanding of oil tanker structures. The TSCF's membership is comprised of the following major oil companies, independent tanker operators and classification societies: 

	Major Oil Companies 

	BP
	PETROLEO BRASILEIRO S.A.

	CHEVRON SHIPPING COMPANY LLC
	SHELL SHIPPING TECHNOLOGY

	CONOCOPHILLIPS/POLAR TANKERS INC
	STATOIL ASA

	EXXONMOBIL AFFILIATES (SeaRiver/IMT)
	TOTAL TRADING & SHIPPING


	Independent Tanker Operators
	

	A.P. MOLLER - MAERSK
	OSG SHIP MANAGEMENT

	HELLESPONT STEAMSHIP CORP
	STENA REDERI AB

	MITSUI OSK LINES LTD
	TEEKAY CORPORATION

	NORDIC TANKERS A/S
	THENAMARIS SHIPS MANAGEMENT INC

	NYK LINE
	


	Classification Societies 

	AMERICAN BUREAU OF SHIPPING
	KOREAN REGISTER OF SHIPPING

	BUREAU VERITAS 
	LLOYD'S REGISTER

	CHINA CLASSIFICATION SOCIETY
	NIPPON KAIJI KYOKAI (CLASSNK)

	DET NORSKE VERITAS
	RINA S.P.A.

	GERMANISCHER LLOYD AG
	RUSSIAN REGISTER OF SHIPPING


TSCF 2013 SBM will be held in Shanghai, on the southeast coast of China. Shanghai is one of the biggest cities in China, largest port and one of the world's vital financial centers. Known for its history, culture, tourism and financial importance, Shanghai has become a top destination for business and leisure travelers worldwide. 

I believe that TSCF 2013 SBM in Shanghai will provide an ideal environment for shipbuilders, tanker operators and classification societies to exchange valuable information and advice on tanker structures. 

Further information and a formal invitation will be sent to you in early summer of 2013, but on behalf of TCSF, I urge you to "save the date" and keep the Shipbuilder's Meeting in mind when preparing your schedule for next fall. 

Yours sincerely,
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Peter F. Weber 
Chairman of TSCF
